
 

 

Dear Parents: 
 
At various times during the school year we will have some opportunities for 
media coverage. The media may include, The Times Recorder, or WHIZ 
TV/Radio. 
 
You child’s photograph may appear in the paper or on television, so before 
allowing your child to be involved in any media coverage we would like to 
have your permission. 
 
Angie Kaiser 
Director 
 
 
 
 
__________________  Detach and return  ____________________ 
 
 
 
Circle one of the following 
 
 
I do        I do not        give permission to have my child   
_______________ 
 
Interviewed or photographed while at school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________                                            
____________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature                                        Date 


